From: Priscilla Carlson

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: National Popular Vote HB 2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:02 AM

Rules Committee,

Please vote to pass this very important bill without amendments and without delay. | have lived
in Oregon for close to 40 years (most of my adult life) , voting in every election, local, state and
national, and | would like to know that my vote is just as important (equal in value) in national
elections as a vote from a "swing state". Most Oregonians feel the same way, and it is time to
uphold the National Popular vote as a constitutional right. Thank you for doing the right thing,
and add to the momentum of the many states who have passed similar legislation, so that we
can once and for all amend/abolish the outdated and ineffective electoral college. Thank you
for listening.

Priscilla Carlson
pbc@hartwagner.com

2607 NE Mason Street

Portland, Oregon, Oregon 97211-6543
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